
 

Director of Academics Report 

January 2022 

▪ WASC Visit 

o Visit has been changed to Monday, April 4th through Tuesday, April 5th 

o Previous WASC committee member Brian Jensen will coordinate the visit 

o Report is still a working progress 

▪ NWEA Benchmarks 

o Winter assessment window begin January 24, 2022, through February 4, 2022 

o Data team will meet after results are finalized  

▪ Counseling Team 

o Assisting students with registering for our two Dual Enrollment courses with VVC 

o Parent Involvement Night 

▪ Ms. Carter and Ms. Fernandez 

▪ Promote parent involvement  

▪ Parents of ELD students encouraged to come by and meet Ms. Fernandez 

▪ Meeting will be held during and after parent conferences on Thursday, January 27, 2022 

o Credit Recovery 

▪ Counselors are meeting with all Credit Recovery students and email progress to parents 

as we approach the end of the first semester 

▪ First Semester Finals 

o January 31, 2022, through February 4, 2022  
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